[image: ]The Royal British Legion, South Darenth needs you!
In November 2016, our community managed to save the Royal British Legion Hall in Devon Road, South Darenth from being disbanded and sold off to developers. However, we need members to keep the group running.
You do not have to have been a member of the armed forces to become a member- you just need to want to support The Royal British Legion!
Member meetings take place on the third Friday of every month and involve an informal meeting followed by some entertainment.
In the last few months, we have had (amongst others):
Cherry the Psychic
Malcolm Scott showing slides and discussing the villages in the 1900’s.
Janet Carpenter, a local lady who hand sculptures Porcelain Flowers. 
Membership can be obtained by visiting The Royal British Legion website and signing up.   http://www.britishlegion.org.uk/membership/
Membership costs just £17 for the year.
All proceeds go towards helping our heroes- both past and present. 
The committee look forward to meeting you!
· Chairman: Clare Toomey 07949 405909
· Vice Chairman: Margot Glover 07463 454004
· Treasurer: Lola Reffell 07984 627886
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Secretary: Denise Fry 07816 629670
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